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"We have made some important strides in 2013 and 2014 looks to be even more promising. We are

working with members of our community to address issues throughout the district in Southeast Queens

and to provide better opportunities for our community. Please take a moment to read and share what we

have been working on and I look forward to continuing building on our relationships."

Pleaxe Click the PDF link below to view The Full  Winter Newsletter.


